
 

 

Revival - God at Work 
 

Dear fellow-servant of the Lord 

 

The 21st KwaSizabantu Ministers' Conference in South Africa is planned for 4 – 6 March 

2019.  We encourage you to attend and bring your spouse and any colleagues or friends 

who are involved in Christian ministry along.  Services are from Monday evening to 

Wednesday evening.  This frees you to be with your own congregations over the weekend. 

 

At the 2019 conference, we wish to encourage servants of the Lord to be true to the Word of 

God despite challenges and opposition.  Many values within society have shifted, but God’s 

Word is still the same yesterday, today and for all times.  It is still relevant for this generation 

and will never become dated.  God is still at work; revival is still a reality hence the theme is 

Revival – God at Work.  Each servant of the Lord has to learn how to walk with God today 

so that our work has God’s blessing in whichever vineyard He has placed us. 

We look forward to a time of refreshing and fellowship with all who join us. 

 

SPEAKERS: 

Most speakers have confirmed their attendance.  More information about the speakers and 

their topics will be forthcoming on the KwaSizabantu website: www.ksb.org.za. 

 

REGISTRATION: 

For accommodation and catering purposes please send an e-mail to reception@ksb.org.za 

or reply by phone or fax (see contact details below) and provide the names of all those who 

would like to attend, specifying whether male / female or couples. 

There is also an online registration option at https://www.ksb.org.za/mc2019/  

 

Although food and accommodation is freely provided we request that if possible you bring 

your own bedding.  We could assist those with long distance flights or bus trips with transport 
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between the Mission and King Shaka Airport / Durban station.  Please let us know when 

and where to fetch you. 

 

Our prayer is that this conference will cause each one of His servants to experience God at 

work in all facets of our lives and ministries. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

In His love 

(signed) Rev Erlo Stegen 

Director, KwaSizabantu Mission 

 
 

Tel: +27 (0) 32 481 5700 
Fax: +27 (0) 32 481 5710 
E-mail: ministersconference@ksb.org.za 
Web: www.ksb.org.za 
Private Bag 252, KwaSizabantu, 3285 

 

KWASIZABANTU MINISTERS' CONFERENCE 

 

PS.  Should you want to receive these invitations and future updates by post or by e-mail, 

send us your contact details so that we can put you onto our database. 

 

 

Private Bag 252 KwaSizabantu 3285  R.S.A.   Tel: (032) 481-5500  Fax: (032) 481-5510 
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